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Communications 

Interested in becoming an Iqaluit Justice Committee 

member? 

 

Start Date: July 8, 2014  
End Date: July 31, 2014 
Iqaluit, NU                         30 sec 

 

The Minister of Justice is looking to appoint youth, adult and elder members to the 
Justice Committee in Iqaluit.  
 
Justice Committees in Nunavut use a community-based approach to work with people 
who have broken the law, and to help victims. 
 
Applicants should have experience dealing with social issues, knowledge of Inuit 
values, and be sensitive with helping victims and offenders. These are volunteer 
positions, with an honoraria paid for attending meetings. 
 
If you are interested, please submit your resume by email to iipeelie@gov.nu.ca or by 
fax at 867-975-6149. A criminal record check is also required. If you have any 
questions, please contact Ineak Ipeelie at 867-975-6362.  
 

The deadline to apply is Thursday, July 31, 2014. 
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